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Dear Canterbury City Council,

As a member of the public living in Chestfield | believe you are obliged to take my views into account.

| strongly object to the building of 3,400 new homes at Brooklands Farm and Blean Woods.

Whilst | appreciate the need for new homes, building so many in the same small area, will have a huge detrimental
effect on the quality of life for existing residents and wildlife.

Your proposals for mitigating the impact of these huge developments are unrealistic and lack credibility.

Please consider ways to further reduce the building plans.

Yours faithfully,

Nicola Fawcett,

Sent from my iPhone
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